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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 11:25:48 AM


From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 10:15 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
A couple of months ago my gas bill went up $50 a month and I haven't used any heat since
April. I do have a gas BBQ but I only use it once a week, so not enough to justify this
increase. I'm concerned about paying more as this last increase already put me over the top.
What will my bill be like in the winter when I actually use gas to heat my house. At this point
gas is getting as expensive as hydro. Not good for us seniors.


Name: Sandy Hebert


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes


 



mailto:registrar@oeb.ca

mailto:Zulma.DeBonis@oeb.ca



